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M6 Stage 1  
Night work for utility investigations at Princes Highway and 
President Avenue, Kogarah from Tuesday 14 September 2021  
 

Recently the M6 Stage 1 team notified you about utility investigations taking place in your 

area. To view the original notification please go to the M6 Stage 1 interactive portal.  The 

notifications can be found at https://caportal.com.au/rms/m6/map# 

We are starting night work for these utility investigations near your residence at Princes 

Highway and President Avenue from Tuesday 14 September to Tuesday 21 September 

between 9pm and 5am, weather permitting. Our contingency dates will be Wednesday 22 

September to Wednesday 29 September, should there be weather or site delays. A map of 

our work area is shown over the page.   

What does our work involve? 

Our work involves using ground-penetrating radars (GPR) and digging under the road 

surface (slot trenching) to locate existing utilities under the ground.  

Our work will include:  

• scanning the roads and footpaths using a GPR 

• collecting information to help locate utility services and connections 

• setting up the investigation area in a safe work area 

• removing a small section of ground material using a concrete saw 

• using a vacuum truck to suck the dirt out of the ground 

• identifying the utilities  

• using underground pipeline CCTV investigations 

• reinstating the area. 

We are required to conduct this work at night to avoid interuptions to traffic along this 

important roadway. 

How will our work affect you? 

On Tuesday 14 September and Wednesday 15 September, our work is not expected to 

create noise.  

Our noisy work will take place on Thursday 16 September, Friday 17 September, Monday 

20 September and Tuesday 21 September.  

We will aim to complete the noisiest work before midnight. We will endeavour to minimise 

the impact on nearby residents by turning off our machinery when not in use and using 

noise insulation blankets on our temporary fencing. We will also ensure compliance with 

strict environmental conditions relating to noise, vibration and dust management.  Our 

project team will complete the work as quickly as possible to reduce any inconvenience to 

residents.  
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The safety and wellbeing of the wider community and our workers is our highest priority. We 

are working closely with our contractors to make sure COVID safe plans are in place 

including following appropriate hygiene and social distancing measures. 

 

We thank you for your patience while we undertake this important work.  

More information?  
If you would like more information about this project or wish to subscribe to our email 

distribution list please visit the M6 Stage 1 interactive portal. 

 

 

Contact us 
If you have any questions or would like more information on the M6 Stage 1 please 
contact our project team: 

 1800 789 297 

 info@M6Stage1.com.au 

 nswroads.work/M6portal 

 
PO Box 7261 

Alexandria NSW 2015 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the 
Translating and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call 
us on  1800 789 297 


